
Notice of Public Information Session 
Proposed Residential Development 
548‐580 Revere Beach Blvd. Revere

As part of the State environmental review process under the Massachusetts Environmental 
Policy Act (MEPA) (301 CMR 11.00 et seq.), an information session will be held via Zoom to 
take questions and receive comments the proposed residential development planned to 
be built at 548‐580 Revere Beach Boulevard in Revere.

Project Information
The proposed project includes the demolition of the the existing structures on‐site and 
construction of two connected mid-rise residential buildings. The buildings will contain a mix 
of studio, 1, 2, and  3‐bedroom apartments totaling 360 units. Parking will be provided on‐site. 
The Proponent is seeking review under MEPA and encouraging public participation in the 
review process.

DATE: Monday, April 11, 2022
TIME: 6:00 PM

Join Zoom meeting on computer:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85022402670

To join by phone: 646 876 9923

Meeting ID: 850 2240 2670

To request this information be sent to you, email:
dhewett@epsilonassociates.com

Monday, April 11, 2022, at 6:00 PM

Please RSVP to David Hewett
dhewett@epsilonassociates.com
(978) 897‐7100

Language translation services will be
provided upon request. Requests for
translation services should be submitted by
Friday, April 8th at 5:00 PM to
dhewett@epsilonassociates.com

MEETING INFORMATION:




